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Geography Trip to Sorrento, Italy 
 
The Geography department is organising a trip to Sorrento, Italy during Easter 2020. This is a four-day 
trip that will take in the sights of Mount Vesuvius, Pompeii and the island of Capri. This is a wonderful 
opportunity to see, at first-hand, the impact volcanoes and the sea, have on people and the landscape 
and will allow pupils to experience Italian life, if only for a short time.  
 
Places on the trip are being offered to pupils currently in years 9-13. Details have been attached in 
this email. If your daughter/child would like to avail of a place on this trip, they should bring a £30 
non-refundable deposit, signed permission slip and photocopy of their current passport (showing their 
name and photograph) to Mrs. Sinnerton, in L9, before 9.10am on Thursday 13 December.  
 
 
N Sinnerton 
Head of Geography 
 
 
 


